
August 1, 2022 

Presidnt’s Report 

7/10 Fair Board-ARA Community Sale.   
7/12 DDA Meeting –   
7/13 DTE – Spoke with Jason regarding replacing the line, under the road at 211 E. Main.  Told him that DTE will 
have to repair the road back to its original state when finished. 
7/15 MSHDA – Discussed status of Village Grant.  
715 Bill Byce Phone call – discussed the ACCOA apartment project and other concerns regarding debris in the 
village. 
7/18 Planning Commission Meeting Made changes to the draft Tax Abatement Policy (RRC).  Marilyn to insert 
changes into the document and get copies to us. Next Planning Commission meeting will be on August 15th at 
6PM.  
7/22-24 ARA Site – County Fair Registration Weekend. 
7/27 Joe James – he was going to check with the architect regarding the status of the pavilion drawings, and get 
back with me. 
7/27 Sewer  - Spoke with Jason and Bill regarding the results of the camera.  The consensus seems to be that 
there is a break in the line and groundwater is getting into the system.  Also had a discussion with Bill regarding the 
work that needs to be completed on Hawley Street. 
7/27 MSHDA – Discussion on Village Grant. 
7/28 Mike Serafin – Discussion on fire equipment. 

 
 

 Road Report 
. 
7/29 MDOT – signed documents for both Barlow Rd and Traverse Bay Road Projects and forwarded to Becky at 
Huron Engineering. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,    
Sheila 

 

PS:  The Fair starts on August 9th.  I will have Raffle Tickets  $5 each, Steak Dinner Tickets, $15 each and Weekly 
Passes, $20 each for anyone who is interested.   

 

 


